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• Friday, April 12, 2024 

Dear Lakeview Community, 
 
Spring is here! Students have been enjoying the 
sunny breaks in the weather and collecting little 
bundles of cherry blossoms to share with others.   
 
Spring also brings many celebrations for families in 
our community.  On Tuesday, families celebrated 
Eid-al-Fitr. This day marks the end of Ramadan and 
means “the feast of breaking the fast.” Eid is a time 
for gratitude, reflection, and community. We hope 
those who celebrate Ramadan in our community 
enjoyed this time together.    
 
Another celebration that is happing this week is 
Vaisakhi, which occurs on Saturday this year, so we 
acknowledged the day today. Thank you to the 
families who organized treats for students to share 
the celebration and to students who came to school 
in their Sikh attire. We hope you have a wonderful 
Vaisakhi celebration this weekend.  
 
Amelia Poitras, Principal Lakeview Elementary 
 

Starting Monday, April 15th  

 
There will be road work on 6th St. between Mayfield and 
Goodlad. This will impact the traffic to and from the 
school. We have worked with the project manager and 
contracting company who have agreed to refrain from 
work impeding traffic before and after school to 
support the safe arrival and departure of students. 
Traffic control will be on-site to assist vehicle and 
pedestrian traffic. 

 

 

Dates to note: 
• Saturday, April 13 Vaisakhi 
• Wednesday, April 17 & 24 Indigenous Sessions 
• Thursday, April 18 Grade4-7 Track Meet 
• Monday, April 22 Tap Co presentation @ 9:00 
• Monday, April 22 Parent Presentation: Healthy 

Relationships via Zoom @ 7:00 
• Wednesday, April 24 Run for the Earth @  2:15 
• Thursday, April 25 Grade 4-7 Track Meet 
• Monday, April 29 Pro-D Day (No School) 

 
Young Reader Choice Award Finalists 

 
 
The YRCA (Young Reader Choice Award) voting 
has wrapped up for Lakeview.  The finalists are: 
  
Unplugged, by Gordon Korman 
Starfish, by Lisa Fipps 
Pony, by RJ Palacio 
  
We had over twenty votes from our students 
this year!  The Red Cedar Award voting will take 
place in May, for Intermediate students looking 
for further inspiration and a challenge with 
their reading choices! 
  
 
 



 

 
Student Feature: 

Students in Ms. Nakano’s ELL class developed an imaginative play together. They created characters, a 
backdrop, and a script together. Every student played an important role and showcased their skills 
through speaking, reading, and listening. It was fun watching their performance and seeing all of their 
hard work come to life. Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 
Autism Acceptance Month 

 
April is Autism Acceptance 
Month. “Knowing more, 
helps more.” Throughout 
the month we will be 
sharing resources and 
information to support 
building understanding of 
Autism. This video is part of 
an animated video series 
produced from the Mental 
Health Literacy Guide for 
Autism. 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/embed/Y6yiLIfDb2o?feature=oembed

